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Dear Parent,
We hope you are all safe and well in these difficult times. With pupils now returning to school, often at short notice, you may be finding that you need to replace some items of school uniform. 
While we are unable to open as normal at present, we are still available to help. 
· All Primary School uniforms are available for purchase on our website www.binghamsmenswear.com, with free local delivery. Click and collect will also be available as soon as the restrictions allow
· For items of Secondary School uniform, please contact the shop on 028 4372 3521.
We will be posting regular updates on our Facebook page, but if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us on the number above or by email on info@binghamsmenswear.com
Thank you for your continuing support. 

Adrian Bingham.
